



LATEST CHANGES IN ENTRY RESTRICTIONS TO THE RUSSIAN FEDERATION

12.02.2021

Dear customers and business partners,

we would like to inform you that according to the Decree of the Government of the Russian Federation dated 06.02.2021 Nº 258-p foreign highly qualified specialists (HQS) as well as their family members are allowed to enter the Russian Federation several times from now on.

We would like to point out that in order to enter the territory of the Russian Federation, the above-mentioned foreign citizens must be included in the list (indicating the checkpoint at the state border of the Russian Federation and the date of entry) to be submitted to the Federal Security Service (FSB) of the Russian Federation and the Ministry of Internal Affairs of the Russian Federation by the federal authority in whose jurisdiction the organization - employer or contractor of works (services) is located.

We will be happy to answer your questions!

Contacts:

Maria Matrossowa, Project leader swilar 000

M: maria.matrossowa@swilar.ru, T: + 7 499 978 37 87 (ext. 308)

Tatiana Ushakova, Project manager swilar 000

M: <u>tatiana.ushakova@swilar.ru</u>, T: +7 499 978 37 87 (ext. 309)

SWILAR 000

CEO

Daria Pogodina ul. Lesnaja 43 127055 Moscow Tel.: +7 499 978 3787

swilar GmbH

CEO Tobias Schmid

Erikaweg 32 D-86899 Landsberg / Lech Tel.: +49 8191 9898377

CEO

Dr. Georg Schneider Schlehenweg 14 D-53913 Swisttal Tel.: +49 2226 908258

Seite 1 von 1 www.swilar.de